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        March 26, 2019 

 

 

         

Mrs. Pamela Labonte 

Town Clerk 

Acushnet, MA 02743 

 

Dear Mrs. Labonte: 

 

The next meeting of the Board of Assessors will be on April 23, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. in the 

Assessor’s office in Town Hall. 

 

Executive session will also be held. 

 

        Thank you, 

 

 

 

        Sue Picard 

        Administrative Assistant 

        Assessor’s Office 
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